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I am 54 years of age with a history of health issues including CFIDS. The various 

medical doctors that I went to did not know how to treat my ongoing and debilitating 

health challenges. Only when I found a naturopathic doctor was I able to find some 

solutions. It is important for the health and prosperity of America that naturopathic 

doctors be paid the same as other doctors so that they can effectively treat their 

patients. Please consider this. 


